
1

mike.sblafco@gmail.com

From: Laura Hansen <lhansen@linkedin.com>
Sent: Thursday, March 7, 2024 8:52 AM
To: mike.sblafco@gmail.com
Subject: SRHCSD LAFCO meeting re: SOI

Dear Mr. Prater and LAFCO Board, 
 
My husband (Richard Hansen) and I are the owners of Parcel number 19 (099-200-019) in the Lakeview 
Subdivision, Lompoc, CA.  I am in support of our Santa Rita Hills CSD receiving the proposed Sphere Of 
Influence (SOI) so it can build the MOA Road and provide much safer county-approved access. 
 
Thank you for making this happen for all of us, 
 
Laura 
 
 
Laura Hansen 
Sr. Lead Contracts Manager 
Pronouns: She/Her 
                                                                              
 
 

 
 


